


The United Benefice of Bengeworth, Hampton, Sedgeberrow and Hinton-on-the-Green 

News Extra - Sunday 4th February 2018 
from around and beyond our Churches 

Care Home Ministry Update 

We are sharing worship in our local care homes 
twice in the next few days: 

 Wednesday, 7th February, 3.00pm 
Communion Service at Austen Court  

 Tuesday, 13th Feb, 2.00pm Communion at 
The Hawthorns 

If you would like to come - and support 
tone of these services with your voice 
and care, please arrive about 15 
minutes early if possible.  

There is a meeting for our Care Home 
team on Wednesday 14th March, 2.00pm at 
the Benefice Office (next to Hampton Vicarage).  

News 

Please note: A Large Print version of the Sunday 

Readings sheet is normally available each week - 

please ask the welcomers for your copy. 

Coming soon... 

Ash Wednesday,  

14th February: There will be 

services around the Group 

churches to mark the start of 

the season - 

including 10am at Hampton;  

7pm at Bengeworth. 

Trying something new… 

Instead of our usual Lent Talks, this year we are 

encouraging 

everyone to 

share in the 

#LIVE LENT 

programme. 

We now have 

available copies of the #LIVELENT ‘Let your light 

shine’ booklets. We would like to encourage 

everyone to give them a try. 

They offer a short Bible reading each day, and 

suggestions about how we might respond to it. 

These are designed for each of us to use each 

day in a quiet ten minutes or so. 

Please take your copy today, and sign your 

name on the list in your church so that we 

know that you have taken one. They are free 

to you (but you are welcome to put an extra £2 

in your church collection to cover the cost). 

Lent Groups 

We are planning some small groups to sharing 

a 5-session course which is based on these 

booklets, but provides other materials as well.  

Details so far are: 

 Mondays, 10am - 11.30am at Hampton 

Vicarage (first meeting 19th February) - 

Contact Charlie Binney - 01386 424235 

 Tuesdays, 7.30 - 9pm at 8 Chestnut Close 

(first meeting 20th February) - Contact 

Michael Hunter 01386 41490 

Why not join one of these - or host your own? 

The Office can supply the materials. 

St. Richard’s Hospice Invita�on 

Alice Spearing, the Hospice 

‘Engagement Officer’ is offering 

guest speakers to any group or 

church that would like one. If you 

would like to give her a call about 

that, she is on 01905 763963    

Congratula�ons to Bishop 

John and HJ! 

Congratula%ons to Bishop 

John and HJ who were  

married on Friday 12 January 

at St Katherine’s Church in 

Holt near Bath. 

Bishop Graham said: “Family 

and friends of Bishop John 

were overjoyed that a0er the 

death of his first wife, Den-

ise, he has found love and joy 

again.” 

Ten Years ON! 

There will be a special service celebra�ng 10 years 

since Bishop John's enthronement as Bishop of 

Worcester on Wednesday 28 February (St Oswald's 

Day), 5.30pm in the Cathedral. It will be followed by a 

celebratory recep%on and all are welcome!   


